
                       Herrick Primary School 
                Lockerbie Avenue, Leicester. LE4 7NJ 

                Telephone: 0116 266 5656 
                          E-mail: office@herrick.leicester.sch.uk 

                          Website: www.herrick.leicester.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher – Mr U Patel                                   Chair of Governors – Mr S Martin 
 
 
 
13 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

The topic for this year’s Science Poster is `Connections’.  

Children create a poster to show connections between science and technology, or science 
and environment or they could portray connections between science and inventions.  

The poster must be: A4 or A3 size Pupils can use pop up pictures, pull out tabs or use 
materials such as paint, drawing pencils, crayons and paper. 

The last day for Submission is Friday 24th March.  

Posters will be judged and awarded internally. 

Five posters will also be selected to be sent to British Science Week Organisation for the 
interschool competition. 

Yours Sincerely  

Mrs R. Shukla 
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